
Dear Parents 

Explanation of Marks on myBishopslife  

 The latest marks for this semester can be found by clicking the “ Tasks breakdown by subject for 

current cycle” tab. 

 

 All subjects have sections and these sections are weighted towards the subject mark. 

 

 Within each section there are a number of tasks – some formal and some informal.   

 

 All tasks within a section are weighted depending on the degree of difficulty and importance.  

 

 Not all tasks are released to the portal, therefore the marks released for each task might not add 

up to the percentage for each section.  

 

  The overall subject mark as of today is correct. The subject mark will change as the semester 

unfolds and marks are added to the database.  

 

 Once reports have been generated all marks used to obtain a final percentage for subjects will 

be on myBishopslife. 

The boys are always told that everything that they do in class is important. We need to encourage our 

boys to have a growth mindset and work to the best of their ability during all activities – not only for 

tests. Developing good work habits and a passion for learning are vital at this early age and imperative 

for success in later life. 

Chris Groom 

Deputy Head : Academics 


